
FIELD ASSISTANTS NEEDED  
 

We are looking for committed and hardworking candidates to 

help with field work from MAY to SEPTEMBER 2017. 

Fieldwork involves LOTS OF HIKING! You will visit sample sites 

in the mountains of the Cape Peninsula in order to set up 

acoustic arrays to record calling frogs. 

Candidates must be able to work full days in the field. 

Working days are weather-dependent (limited to sunny and windless days) and 

may therefore be sporadic from May to September; candidates need to be 

available to work on these ideal days. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Field assistants will be paid per day of work. 

For more information contact Marike at marikelouw@sun.ac.za. 
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